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FHSU’S NEXT SCIENCE CAFÉ SET FOR NOV. 13 

11/06/23 

Fort Hays State University’s next Science Café will be held on 

Monday, Nov. 13. This month’s presentation, entitled “FHSU 

MakerVan and the Portable Planetarium,” is sponsored by FHSU’s 

Science and Mathematics Education Institute (SMEI). It will begin at 7 

p.m. at The Venue in Thirsty’s Brew Pub & Grill, 2704 Vine. 

 

     

LATEST UPDATES TO STRATEGIC AFFILIATION INITIATIVE 

FOR RURAL KANSAS 

11/07/23 

Information about Fort Hays State University, North Central Kansas 

Technical College, and Northwest Kansas Technical College’s 

partnership to provide stronger, forward-looking educational 

programs and services to rural central and western Kansas people, 

businesses, and communities is available on the Strategic Affiliation 

website.  

https://www.fhsu.edu/news/2023/11/fhsus-next-science-caf%C3%A9-set-for-nov.-13#gsc.tab=0
https://www.fhsu.edu/president/affiliation/docs/2023-october-affiliation-newsletter-final.pdf
https://www.fhsu.edu/president/affiliation/docs/2023-october-affiliation-newsletter-final.pdf
https://www.fhsu.edu/president/affiliation/updates
https://www.fhsu.edu/president/affiliation/updates


 

 

FHSU HOSTS SECOND ANNUAL WESTERN AG SUMMIT 

11/10/23 

“Ag Jobs” was the theme of the second annual Western Ag Summit 
hosted by Fort Hays State University. The event was established by 
Kansas District 110 Representative Ken Rahjes, chair of the House of 
Representatives Ag Committee, and Dr. Grady Dixon, Fort Hays State 
University dean of the Peter Werth College of Science, Technology and 
Mathematics to bring awareness to the critical issues facing Kansas’ 
farmers, ranchers, financial institutions, and ag businesses. 

 

   

President Tisa Mason 
 

 

EMPOWERING FIRST-GENERATION COLLEGE STUDENTS AT 

FHSU 

11/09/23 

First-Generation College Celebration (FGCC) is an annual event 

raising awareness of first-generation college 

students and highlighting their achievements and experiences. 

Launched in 2017, the celebration recognizes the successes of the 

first-generation community. It is also a significant date, as November 

8 marks the signing of the Higher Education Act (“HEA”) of 1965, 

which established federal financial aid programs and made vital 

investments in colleges and universities, particularly benefiting 

limited-income, first-generation college students. 

 

 

 

Do you have good news to share? Use our Submit News form. 
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